
Solidarity with USB Italy and all workers in strike 

on 10th of November

LAB class oriented trade union from the Basque Country and member of the World

Federation of  Trade Unions expresses its  solidarity with comrades from the USB

Italy,  and  all  workers  in  strike   on  10th of  November  for  a  better  job  and  life

conditions

In the Basque Country we suffered similar situations with the reforms of Spanish PP

and PSOE governments and with the cuts applied by the autonomic government from

the South Basque Country. That is why we organized 6 general strikes during four

years.

Your struggle is all workers in struggle against cuts and workers rights attacks around

the world. In this important moment is very necessary a strong workers movements

and trade unions to organise the struggle against the anti workers politics.

LAB expresses its solidarity and support because we know very well that only the

organized working class can achieve its objectives, and only the struggle can become

free the working class.

We hope that with this struggle the workers in struggle achieve its objectives and can

stop the management intentions.
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